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Elsen, Nikki

From: Mollie Murray <molliejmurray@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 8:43 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Mollie Murray  
2142 22nd St S, La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Hello, 
 
As a member of the La Crosse community, I would like to give my support for the sale of the former La Crosse Public 
Library Southside Branch to the Girl Scouts of WI Badgerland Council.  When my husband and I decided to purchase a 
home and start a family we looked at the options around the area.  We decided on La Crosse because we love this town 
and community.  I truly believe we made the right choice.  My hope is other families will make the same choice and our 
community will continue to grow to be a great place to live and raise a family.  My 10 year old tells me all the time she 
loves La Crosse and wants to live here forever.  She is even starting to ask what programs UW-La Crosse offers and 
wants to go to college there.  We need to keep our community strong and want our La Crosse community members to 
stay.  The Girl Scouts has offered my children so many opportunities and value their lives in the community.  From filling 
local food shelves, to supporting local businesses with their activities, and selling cookies at the booths.  As a family, we 
love selling cookies at booths and getting a chance to meet other citizens of La Crosse.  The Girl Scouts offer so much to 
the community.  Having the Girl Scout Center as a local neighborhood will offer easier access to its members and offer 
great benefits to the community.  Please consider this amazing place for the Girl Scouts as it is such a vital part of our 
community.  Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mollie Murray 
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